
Calling for volunteers – we need your help! 

 
Our students really enjoy participating in the Commonwealth Bank 
School Banking program and to keep this program running we need 
your help.  
 
The program requires a volunteer School Banking Co-ordinator to 
facilitate the banking and distribution of School Banking rewards. 
This only takes a small amount of your time one day a week and the 
Commonwealth Bank will provide support in how to run the 
program. Your help with the program will greatly benefit students as 
they develop vital saving skills and also help our school with 
fundraising. 
 
Currently, School Banking day is Wednesday. 
 
If you are interested in volunteering for this great program, please 
fill in the tear off section below and return it to The office  
 
 

 

Yes, I would like to help with School Banking! 

Name: _____________________________________  

Phone: _____________________________________  

Email: ______________________________________  

Availability: __________________________________  

 
 

  



 


